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Dear Sir/Madam, 

Strensall with Towthorpe Neighbourhood Plan 

Thank you for consulting North Yorkshire County Council (NYCC) on the Strensall with 
Towthorpe Neighbourhood Plan and please consider this formal response as part of our Duty 
to Co-operate.  

Having circulated the Strensall with Towthorpe Neighbourhood Plan around NYCC’s internal 
services, our services came back to us with nil comments at this time. The reason for this is 
that we see no cross boundary issues. We are extremely appreciative that you considered 
NYCC as a key partner to consult with at this time and we look forward to consulting on future 
plans as of when needed. 

We trust you find these comments helpful. Should you wish to discuss any element of this 
response or require further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Graduate Trainee Economic Development Officer 
Strategic Policy and Economic Growth 

 
Via Email  
 
 
 
 

Growth, Planning & Trading Standards 
County Hall 
Racecourse Lane 
NORTHALLERTON 
DL7 8AD 
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